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Archive, Journal

From: Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 8:11 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Cc: Warpehoski, Chuck

Subject: amendment

Add:

Whereas, the Jackson/Huron corridor lacks an adequate density of safe pedestrian crossings outside of the project area,

Resolved, that City Council requests that MDOT explore improved pedestrian safety infrastructure throughout the
Jackson/Huron Corridor, including HAWK, RRFP, or other pedestrian-activated signals in the vicinity of Veterans
Memorial Park, Arbana, and at Rackham Auditorium.

Chuck Warpehoski

Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5
cwarpehoski@a2gov.org

c: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act.
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